
Streetscape Improvement Works

About the project

The City of Stonnington is upgrading Orrong Road between Toorak Road and St Georges Road, Toorak. This is 
Stage 2 of the Orrong Road improvement program. Stage 1 (drainage reconstruction works) was completed in 2020.

The project will be completed across five stages, with the final stage expected to be completed by December 2021.

We recognise works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be made to keep disruption 
to a minimum and we thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.
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Stage 2A – Orrong Road from Robertson Street to Struan Street, 
Toorak: 16 June to mid-August 2021 (approximately eight weeks)

Roadworks and COVID-19
Under Victorian Government COVID-19 guidelines, civil construction projects 
are ‘permitted works’. The works must follow a strict High Risk COVID-Safe plan. 
As the works are in the open air no other requirements are applied.

The High Risk COVID-Safe plan ensures all works are completed within strict 
health and safety protocols – including regular health screenings, social distancing, 
managing shared spaces, regular communication with residents, the wearing of  
face masks and strict hygiene protocols. 

City of Stonnington supervisors will visit the site regularly to monitor adherence 
to the above requirements.

»	 Restore bluestone kerbs

»	 Rejuvenate nature strips (including 
grass seeding where needed)

»	 Reconstruct 4x roundabouts

»	 Upgrade footpaths

»	 Resurface road

Works

Stage 2A 
Robertson Street to Struan Street 
(see map overleaf)

Location

Wednesday, 16 June to  
mid-August 2021 
7am to 4pm 
Monday to Friday

When

Pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times.

Pedestrians

Residents

During working hours the road will 
be closed and access to properties 
disrupted. Temporary parking permits 
are available when works affect 
access to your property. To request 
a temporary permit please email 
Project Manager, Travis Jenkins 
tjenkins@stonnington.vic.gov.au

During working hours the affected 
section of Orrong Road will be closed 
to traffic and detours will be in place. 
Where possible, we will reinstate 
the road at the end of each day.

Motorists

Scan me or visit 
stonnington.vic.gov.au/
orrong

During construction,  
on-street parking will  
be limited.

Contractor: 
CDN Constructors Pty Ltd 
Steven 
M: 0414 170 790

City of Stonnington:
Project Manager 
Travis Jenkins 
M: 0419 835 646 

Project Engineer 
Connor Curtin 
M: 0419 895 208

Emergency 
(out of hours) 
P: 8290 1333

Contact

Parking



WORK SITE 
RESTRICTIONS
In accordance with 
Worksafe and OH&S 
practices, parking 
and pedestrian access 
with the work site will 
be limited during 
working hours.

PLEASE ADHERE TO 
WARNING SIGNS AT 
ALL TIMES 

Anticipation  
Staging of Works

Stage 2A	 June – August

Stage 2B	� August –  
September

Stage 2C	� September –  
October

Stage 2D	� October –  
November

Stage 2E	� November –  
December

Stage 2A

Stage 2D

Stage 2B

Stage 2C

Stage 2E


